

## Guru Nanak Multi Academy Trust Ltd

Incorporating:
Nanaksar Primary School &
Guru Nanak Sikh Academy
Founder – Sant Baba Amar Singh Ji

27th September 2021

Dear Parent

RE: Year 7 Beck Theatre Trip – 14th & 15th December 2021

To celebrate a successful first term, the Academy is planning a trip for Year 7 students. Seats have been reserved at the Beck Theatre to watch the pantomime 'Jack and the Beanstalk'. The year group will be divided into two separate groups to watch the performance on either Tuesday 14<sup>th</sup> December 2021 or Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> December 2021 at 2:00pm. Further details will be provided nearer the time. The cost of this trip is £12.50 per student and we will travel to the theatre by public bus in small groups, accompanied by members of staff. The show is expected to last approximately two hours and we will ask for students to be collected or make their own way home from the Beck Theatre when the pantomime finishes. The Beck Theatre is located on Grange Road, Hayes UB3 2UE.

Payment for the trip must be made via School Gateway. If you would like further details on how to download the application then please visit the school website where you will find step-by-step instructions; these can be found in the parent section of the website.

Students who have been Free School Meals within the last 6 years are not required to pay for the trip as it will be funded from their Pupil Premium allocation. Please complete the parental consent form to confirm your child's attendance on the trip.

Students are not required to wear school uniform on this trip and can attend school in their own choice of suitable clothing, however, head coverings should still be worn to school. Students will attend school at the normal time of 8:00am for registration and attend lessons until period 5. We will depart from school at 1:00pm and travel by public bus from Springfield Road to Beck Theatre. Students should bring a packed lunch on the day, which will be eaten before the performance begins. Students should also bring an Oyster card if travelling home by themselves (parent must indicate on the attached form if giving consent for their child to travel home on their own).

If you wish for your child to attend, please complete the attached parental consent form and make payment of £12.50 via School Gateway. Once you have completed payment, the consent form should be returned to your child's Form Tutor. To secure a place, payment must be received no later than Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> October 2021.

Students with allergies, asthma or medications must be clearly stated. If your child suffers from Asthma or requires an Epipen, please ensure that the appropriate medication is provided otherwise they will not be allowed on the trip.

Please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office should you have any further questions.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Heer - Year 7 Progress Leader

Springfield Road Hayes Middlesex UB4 0LT

Telephone: 020 8573 6085

Executive Principal: Mr J. S. Sidhu

Web: <a href="www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk">www.gurunanaksikhacademy.co.uk</a>
Email: <a href="mailto:admin@nanaksarprimary.co.uk">admin@nanaksarprimary.co.uk</a>

admin@gnsa.co.uk

Company Reg. No. 07416734 VAT No. 114 184 149